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ART 

During DT this term we are 
going to be identify different 
stable structures around the 
world. We are going to be 
identifying the features of a 
stable structure and how this 
can help us create our own. 
Towards the end of the term we 
are going to be creating our 
own stable structure. 
 

 

ENGLISH 
 
  

SCIENCE 

This term we are pretending to go on a summer holiday. 
We will be looking at different materials that we would 
take with us and the different animals we may find 
there, including marine animals.  

MATHS 
 

During this term we are focusing on a range of skills. 
We are learning how to multiply and divide within our 
2s, 5s, and 10 time tables. We are looking at how we 
can show ½ and ¼ both of numbers and shapes.  
We are also looking at how to correctly measure and 
record G and kg, relating to everyday life.  
 
Our main focus this term is to ensure that all skills are 
taught before children get ready to move into Year 2, 
we are going to be looking at a wide range of skills 
from reading time to dividing numbers.  
 
 

PSHE 

We will be working with 
Wolves Foundation, learning 
about ways we can keep 
ourselves physically and 
mentally healthy.  

 

MUSIC 

In Music we will be learning to perform a the 
song ‘Your imagination’ using a range of skills 
taught throughout the term 

INFORMATION 

PE Day is now every Wednesday, please ensure 
that earrings are removed, and children are in PE 
kits. 
17/06/25- Sports Day PM 
3/07/25- Summer Fete  
18/07/25- Last day of School  
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History 

In History this term, we are looking at the great inventions 
of transport. We will be focusing on the Wright brothers of 
their invention of the airplane. We will then be moving out 
focus onto the Rainhill trials and its importance in our 
history.  

 

This term in writing, we are looking at 
different versions of Jack and the 

Beanstalk.  

Our first week’s writing will be focused 
on the author Rob Biddulph.  

We are focusing on a range of text types 
such as character description, setting 

descriptions, instructions, and 
alternative endings. We remain focused 
on handwriting and presentation of our 

work; we are encouraging the use of 
conjunctions to give our writing a bit 

more detail.  

 

History 

DT 


